
 
 

 
 
December 4, 2023 
 
Reports sent Via Email to: 

 
Governor Walz  
Via Policy Coordinator 
Parisa Rouzegar 
Parisa.Rouzegar@state.mn.us 
 
Michelle Yurich Executive Director  LCC 
michelle.yurich@lcc.mn.gov 
 
Representative Gene Pelowski, Jr., Chair 
Higher Education  Finance and Policy 
Committee  
rep.gene.pelowski@house.mn 
 
Ryan Inman, Revisor 
ryan.inman@revisor.mn.gov 
 

 
 
Senator Omar Fateh, Chair 
Higher Education Committee  
sen.omar.fateh@senate.mn 
 
Senator Zach Duckworth, Ranking 
Minority Member 
Higher Education Committee  
sen.zach.duckworth@senate.mn 

 
Representative Marion Rarick, 
Republican Lead 
Higher Education Finance and Policy 
Committee  
rep.marion.rarick@house.mn 

Re: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary, or Duplicative Rules 

  Dear Governor Walz, Executive Director Yurich, Legislators, and Mr. Inman: 

The Office of Higher Education respectfully submits its annual report on obsolete, unnecessary, or 
duplicative rules. 

 
The Office of Higher Education has reviewed its rules and has not found any rules that are 
obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative. 

 
The cost to prepare this report was $0.00. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-259-3904 or andrew.wold@state.mn.us 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Wold 
General Counsel 
 
cc: Jason Kuenle, Revisor 
 Dennis Olson, OHE Commissioner 
 Nicauris Heredia-Rosario, Governor’s Office 
 Chris Steller, Legislative Reference Library 
 Wendy Robinson, OHE Assistant Commissioner 
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